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Subject: Request for 30 day extension for reply to complaint (CWA-05-2014-0003 )
From: Wayne Erickson (erickson—w@sbcglobal.net)

To: whitehead ladawn@epa.gov; coyle.ann@epa.gov; schnieders.kathleen@epa.gov;

Date: Tuesday, December 17, 2013 5:12 PM

Ref Docket # CWA-05-2014-0003
Good afternoon,

Please allow a 30 day extension for my reply to the complaint that I received in mail. I am hoping to
have my reply

complete in less then 3 weeks and just need a little more time in preparing one. Thisisa

very comprehensive and detailed reply to rush.

And between the recent weather we have been having and some personal things that have recently
happened it has been hard to finish.

I will copy this request and mail two letters to each of you. [ hope this is sufficient enough for what I
am asking.

Thank you,

Qdeph\, Crnhort
Wayne Erickson
440-343-7097
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